
GENERAL MEETING 

May 11,  2021

11:00 -13:00 

Restaurant Kaptol and Terrace of the Hotel Westin
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OUR GUESTS

SNJEZANA VASILJEVIC  
Associate Professor of European Public Law, Fundamental Rights 

in the European Union, European Gender Equality and Non-

Discrimination at the University of Zagreb

PETAR FABRIS 
Croatian engineer, inventor
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CHARITY LUNCH 
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L E T T E R  F R O M 

P R E S I D E N T
 

The month of May is traditionally one to be celebrate Spring as the sun is warming, 

the birds are chirping, the flowers are blooming. The time has come to put away our 
Winter gear and welcome the warmer months with open arms.
This year is not our typical year and certainly we all feel weary and anxious, still pos-

sibly apprehensive of the unknown.  The vaccine roll out is underway but there are 
still many steps to be taken before our world will be restored to some form of normal-

ity that we all desire so much. We read with sheer sorrow what is taking place in India 
and feel so sorry and yet so helpless, we can 

only pray and hope that things will improve.
Our Club is now nearing its year end and the 

Nomination committee has done an excellent 

job in finding candidates to serve on the next 
Board during the Club Year of 2021/2022. They 
have been discreetly and tirelessly working 

behind the scenes interviewing and select-

ing candidates.  They deserve a big round 
of applause and a special thank you from 

the bottom of our hearts goes to; Elizabeth, 

Jasenka, Nikki,  Nina and Vesna. We will hear 
more about the election results at our May 

General Meeting.
Our Charity Fundraiser to buy a family home 

for the victims of the Petrinja Earthquake will 

be drawing to a close on the 15th of May.  Despite the difficulties we have faced 
during the year we are very satisfied with the results of the funds raised so far and 
still hopeful to raise some more money before the completion and closure of the 

account.  Thanks to all of you who have helped in sharing and caring about IWCZ’s 
Charity plea of 2020/2021.
During the month of May, many parts of the world celebrate Mother’s Day, so I would 

like to wish a Happy Mother’s Day to our mother’s and to our members who are 

mothers, a mother holds a special place in each and every one of our hearts. 

“I am sure that if the mothers of various nations could meet, there would be no more 

wars.” E.M. Forster, Howards End (1910)

JOHANNA PETRESKI
IWCZ PRESIDENT 2020/2021
































































